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PPRREESSIIDDEENNTTSS  CCLLIIMMAATTEE  CCOOMMMMIITTMMEENNTT  CCOOMMMMIITTTTEEEE  

  
 

Committee  

x Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-

Chair  

x Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair  

x Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu) 

x Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu) 

□ Nathan Magee, Professor of Physics (magee@tcnj.edu) 
□ Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu)  

x Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)  

□ Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngmnt, Construction, and Campus Safety 

(jwingert@tcnj.edu)  

x Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)  

 
 

Team Leaders 

 

 

□ Robert Anderson, Curriculum Team (randerson@tcnj.edu) 

x Winnie Fatton, Outreach Team (fatton@tcnj.edu) 

x Paula Figueroa-Vega, Demonstration Garden Team (pfiguero@tcnj.edu) 

x Brian Potter-Transportation Team (potter@tcnj.edu) 

  

MEETING MINUTES 
Date:   3 March 2011 
Time:   3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m. 
Location:       Administrative Services Building, Room 203 
 

I.  Minutes approved.  

 
II. Updates: 
     A.) Membership – J. Wingerter was asked to contact all members of PC3 
and verify their continued interest in serving on the committee. 
 
    B.) Webpage – J. Wingerter is waiting to hear from M. Winkel for access 
to webpage. 
 
   C.)  Initiatives: 
           1.  Solar Energy Panels- it was shared that the solar panels to be 
installed on Metzger and Decker garages cannot be gifted to the College due 
to contractual issues.  An RFP will be generated and openly advertised for 
public bidding. 
          2.  Energy Saving Improvement Programs (ESIP)- Energy companies 
will use Spiezel Report to determine which projects are doable.  Three 
companies will be chosen to give presentation.  
          3.  Transportation- N. Stern and B. Potter will meet to discuss 
funding from SFB for a 3-year commitment to purchase software.  N. Stern 
suggested the IT department share in the first year’s pilot program cost. 
         4.  No report. 
         5.  Community Garden- P. Vigueroa-Vega met with Professor J. Gray 
to begin putting together a plan that will continue to help the PC3.  It was 
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shared with the committee that the garden can stay in the present location 
for 1 more year.  It will then need to move to a different location.  
         6.  MLUC and Bonner Partnership-The committee was told that the 
the Bonner Center and the MLUC weren’t able to come to an agreement 
due to the time commitment, manpower, and funding.  Another proposal is 
being generated if funding is being restored by the President. 

 
III.  Announcements 
       A.).  The PC3 will continue to meet on the first Thursday of every 
month at 3:30pm in ASB 203. 
 
       B.)  It was announced that in order to continue the initiatives through 
the PC3 the College must rejoin NJHEPS and ACCPUC. 

 

  

 


